
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

It has been a hugely positive start to the term with all year groups back in class. It would be a stretch to say things are 

back to normal, but the pupils have coped admirably with the changes. I would like to quickly mention the staff who 

have been superb in creating a positive and safe environment for the students to enjoy. 

It was lovely seeing everyone return to school this week after such a long time apart. An especially warm welcome to 

all our new pupils and parents who joined us for the first time. We look forward to getting to know you better as we 

look with anticipation to the term ahead. I would like to thank you for your messages of support and positive attitudes 

in ensuring a successful start to the new term. 

I have been delighted to see such a buzz around school this week, with the classrooms full of happy chatter and 

excellent work going on already. On Wednesday I visited every class across the whole school; I was very impressed to 

see first-hand how quickly they were all settling into the new term and new routines. 

I have no doubt however that you have a number of questions. We will be using the school website and Parent Pay as 

the main way of communicating with parents. If you would like further information, please contact the school 

reception or the Head of Year. (contact details below) 

Year 8  Mr Manley - manleyd6@hwbmail.net 

Year 9  Mr Burrows - burrowsc19@hwbmail.net 

Year 10 Mr Lloyd - lloydj214@hwbmail.net  

Year 11 Mrs Thomas - thomask534@hwbmail.net 

Sixth Form – Mr Bourton - bourtonr@hwbmail.net 

Kind Regards 

Innes Robinson 

 

 

 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 


